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09/10/2020  15:57:532020/4024/P AMEND S Charkin We are in support of the small balcony 1m from our own being removed and are pleased about that. We are 

however,concerned about several other aspects of these proposals. We are concerned about the loss of  

daylight from Silverdale. The proposed changes to the balcony increase the height of the brickwork by 900mm 

which has an impact on the view from our window and the light entering it. We suggest that the balcony is not 

raised as much as proposed. Also the owners have agreed to consider enclosing the balcony with a glass 

parapet instead of the wooden balustrade currently proposed. We think that visually that will be an 

improvement and would support that. 

We also believe that there may be light spillage from the room at night. We are very worried about our loss of 

privacy as we can be seen in our bedroom from the balcony and can hear all activity on the balcony.
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